
 

 

Monday, April 24, 2023 
 
The public meeting scheduled for RFI 23-1111, Grant Writing and Administrative Services – 
scheduled for Monday, April 24, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. will be cancelled and rescheduled at a 
future date and time.  
 

Please contact the Procurement Services Office at Procurement@watermatters.org or 
(352) 505-2970 for more information. 
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